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This term, year 5 are fortunate to be
involved with a 'Hands Up For The
Planet' interactive workshop, which
focuses on energy use, climate
change and sustainability. Children
have developed a deeper
understanding of carbon footprints
and its impact on our planet. They
have been immersed into many
wonderful activities, including a
television interview style drama
activity and making typical African
fuel efficient stoves. Year 5 children
in 56CL will participate in this
workshop later in the term.
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Class 1MB recently
enjoyed their class
treat, brought in a
teddy and wore their
pyjamas whilst
enjoying a film.  A
great time was had by
all!



Upcoming Events
World Book Day celebrations,  will be taking place on
Thursday 6th March 2025. This annual event is a
fantastic opportunity to celebrate authors,
illustrators, and, most importantly, the joy of reading.
To make the day even more enjoyable, we are inviting
all children to come dressed as their favourite author
or book character. In addition to dressing up, each
class will participate in engaging activities linked to
World Book Day. These activities are designed to
enhance children’s love for reading through fun,
exciting tasks that will spark their imagination. As part
of our celebrations, we are also organising a
competition! We invite the children to design a scene
from their favourite book. This is an excellent chance
for them to express their artistic talents and showcase
their understanding of the stories they cherish. Please
ensure that all entries are submitted by Thursday 6th
March.

TUESDAY 11TH MARCH

On Tuesday 11th March at 5.30pm we will
be holding a Spring Concert. Children who
have recently participated  at the HPA
Fest in Hereford in both the choir and
poetry competitions will showcase their
talents.  In addition our instrumentalists
will provide the musical entertainment.
Further details to follow.

HPA FEST - FRIDAY 7TH MARCH

A number of children, both in the
choir and poetry readers will be
competing in the HPA Fest in
Hereford this year.  They have been
practicing very hard and we wish
them all the best of luck.



THURSDAY 13TH MARCH

We will be holding an information
evening for parents of Year 6 pupils
whose children are going to Cardiff on
a residential visit on Monday 23rd to
Wednesday 25th June.  We invite
parents to join us for the information
evening at 5.30pm on Tuesday 13th
March.

FRIDAY 14TH MARCH

We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday
14th March to raise funds for technology
equipment.   Children can come to school in non-
uniform and we would kindly ask that children
bring in a voluntary donation to their class
teacher to support our technology lessons.
Thank you for your continued support.

WEDNESDAY 19TH MARCH

year 5 pupils will be taking part in a
Climate Change Workshop.



Sporting Events

Congratulations to our children who competed in a Sportshall
athletics event earlier this term. The Leominster Primary School
were the overall winner with a total of 202 points. Well done all,

this is a wonderful achievement 
A big well done to LPS boys, who played in a wonderful friendly

VS Luston Primary at the end of the last term. They all
represented the school brilliantly. 

Upcoming fixtures/events:

Thursday 6th March- year 5/6 boys north Herefordshire HFA
tournament. 

Thursday 20th March- years 5/6 girls north Herefordshire HFA
tournament. 

Thursday 3rd April- years 5/6 boys county 'Cathedral
tournament'. 

Friendlies- 
Years 3/4 in house fixture-TBD.

Years 5/6 TBD

L

WEDNESDAY 26TH - FRIDAY 28TH MARCH

YEAR 4 RED RIDGE RESIDENTIAL TRIP

Our annual residential trip to Red Ridge in
Welshpool takes place between
Wednesday 26th and Friday 28th March.

Red Ridge is a specialist outdoor education
centre and has been in operation for over
40 years, pupils attending Red Ridge will
take part in fun activities that will both
challenge and inspire them.  Children who
have attended in previous years have fond
memories of their time spent at Red Ridge.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR
28th March - 2nd April

We are excited to be holding a book
fair from 28th March until 2nd April.
The pop up book fair will offer over
200 of the latest children’s books to
encourage a love of reading.  All
books sold help raise funds for the
school to purchase books for our
school library.  We hope you are
able to support this great event.





School Uniform

Please can we remind you that
skirts for school uniform need to
be worn in an appropriate
manner and not rolled up so that
they become much shorter than
the original length.  Many thanks.

Car Parking

Please be aware that the bottom car park is for permit holders
and staff only.  There is a drop off area at the bottom for
children in Years 5 & 6 to walk up on their own or for children in
Year 4 and below to walk up with an accompanying adult.


